
Grades 3, 4, 5, Winter Concert/ 

      PTC BAKE SALE 

 

The Downsville Elementary Winter Concert is 

coming up on Monday, Dec. 16th for 3rd-5th grade 

classes, in the River Heights Elementary 

gym.  
 

The dress rehearsal will be during the school day at 

1:30 pm, and the concert will be at 5:30pm at River 

Heights Elementary. You are invited to come to the 

dress rehearsal if you are unable to make it to the 

evening concert, just remember that it is still a 

rehearsal.  

 

Call time for all students will be at 5:20 pm in the 

River Heights Elementary library. 
    

PTC NOTE! 

The PTC will be holding a “Baked Goods Fundraiser” on December 16th before 

and after the 5:30 p.m. 3-5th Grade Winter Concert at River Heights.  We 

will be providing containers for “mix and matching of goods” for $5/container. 

What a great way to get some seasonal baking done!  All funds will go to 

support our children’s education, trips, etc.  Your donations make a great 

impact on our ability to continue to support our school and community.   

 

Thank you for your support!!          

  


